Asia Regional Office

#63 Sukhumvit Soi 39 Bangkok 10110 THAILAND



Tel: + 662 662 4029 Fax: + 662 662 4387

Feedback on the final report from the MWBP Mid Term Evaluation team

4 October 2006

Ms Setsuko Yamazaki Deouty Resident Representative UNDP Lao PDR

Dear Setsuko,

I would like to offer some comments on the final report from the Mid Term Evaluation of the MWBP (dated 20 July 2006). While IUCN appreciates the significant effort made by the MTE team in undertaking this evaluation and preparing the draft and final reports, and while we welcome and agree with the intentions reflected in the recommendations, it is important to first record two key concerns with the process and report: